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Ms Susan Sinclair
Administrative Officer
Central Management Unit
Land Use, Planning and Transport Dept.
South Dublin County Council
County Hall
Tallaght
Dublin 24

Dear Ms Sinclair

I wish to your acknowledge your letter of 4th March 2024. It is understood that Eibhlin
Byrne, National Lead on Civic Engagement, Department of Children, Equality, Disability,
Integration and Youth (DCEDIY) has engaged with you and your colleagues in South
Dublin County Council on this matter directly.

In consultation with DCEDIY, representatives from OPW can also be available to attend
meeting or discussions if so required.

Should you wish to discuss this matter further please do not hesitate to contact me on
046 9040703 or by email at edwina.cullenopw.ie

Yours sincerely,

Edwina Cullen
Brexit Unit
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